
 

Tonight: DG Peter Ford; Club Visit 
Inductions 

Fellowship: Gareth Davies and Dom Fondacaro 
 

Future Programs:  

 

10 Sept; YE Student Helena Zuil’s; This is my life 
PARTNERS’ NIGHT 
Fellowship: Tony Fondacaro and Jeff Franklin 
 

17 Sept; Club Assembly 
Fellowship: Wayne Fry and John Hozack 
 

24 Sept; TBA 
Fellowship:  
 

October is Rotary’s Economic and Community 
Development Month 
 

1 Oct; TBA 
Fellowship: 
 

November is Rotary’s Rotary Foundation Month 
 

12 Nov; Vicki MacDougall, DRIVING 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Report on meeting of 27 August 2019 
 

Sergeant at Arms Ian Tibbles welcomed members Ebony Buckland & Amelia McAlister from the Golf 
Club, Audrey Saunders, Rosa Smith, Ankie Kitsz, Shelagh Atkinson, Sylvia Franklin to our Dutch Theme 
night.  

As an introduction to our Dutch night Ian Tibbles gave a short history of Holland, over 17 million people 
and live in area smaller than Tasmania, is flat and is the home of the windmills.  

PP Phil Brown gave a reminder to members to complete the quiz on park induction for SCC.  

President Stephen Hladio gave a short report informing members of PP Dick Crouch is on leave for 
six months undergoing treatment, Dick and Jean you are in our thoughts and prayers at the moment, all 
the best for your treatment and your recovery.  

Please collect your ‘lids for kids’, plastic bottle caps; one of the collection points is the hospital and 
various places in the area, and collect your bread clips.  

Reminder to members of Relay for Life 23rd November at the Civic Centre.  

Helena Zuil gave a short presentation on the Exchange Student get together held in Canberra on the 
weekend, had amazing time meeting and greeting the other exchange students, Helena participated in 
many activities and in her free time went shopping with Audrey and Craig in Canberra. A big thank you 
to Craig and Audrey Saunders for driving Helena to and from Canberra.  

A BIG THANK YOU TO GAYLE AND STAFF AT DUNN LEWIS CENTRE FOR A FABULOUS MEAL AND 
SERVICE.  
Thank you, Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 
 

End of report 
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 SEPTEMBER IS ROTARY’S BASIC EDUCATION AND LITERACY MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
19 Sept Thurs Rotary tables 

‘The Entertainers’ 
13, 14. 15, 19, 20, 21 

Sept  
The Entertainers 
at the Civic Centre 

20 Sept Fri Jumping Castle Milton PS 

18 Oct Fri Business Community Network, 
Luncheon, Beachside Golf Club 

24 Oct Thur World Polio Day 

30 Oct Wed 
Dream Cricket at Milton PS 
Students from MPS, UPS, 
Budawang, helpers from UHS 

23 Nov Sat Relay for Life 
6-7-8 
Mar 

2020 

Fri - 
Sun 

District Conference 
At Dunn Lewis Centre 
‘Roaring 20s’ 

BIRTHDAYS:  
3 Sept; Sharon Rowen,  
4 Sept; Craig Cameron, 
7 Sept; Jan Shalhoub.  

ANNIVERSARIES:   
7 Sept; Deborah and Ian Tibbles. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to 
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au  
by no later than 12 noon on Monday.  

 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


The following members will be getting their WWCC (Working With Children Check) renewal 
by email within the next few weeks, 3 months before your WWCC expiry date; 

George Chittick, Jeff Franklin, John Payne, Glenn Rowen,  
Trevor Schofield, Dale Wilford and Yvonne Young. 

Please follow the instructions in the email to renew, you will be given an Application Number, 
 take it to Service NSW with your proof of ID. 

 
 

 

 
 

From our archives; letter from our Club’s PP 1965-66 and 1968-69 
Club Secretary Harry Thorne to Zilma Turnbull (15/3/1921 – 21/8/2019 RIP). 

From our 50-year History Book:  
Arrangements were well in hand for the annual Changeover 24/6/1969. Venue CWA Hall. Rental for 
the day $7.00. Mrs Zilma Turnbull will do the catering for $2.00 per person. 
 

Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 


